WYSONG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Dear Opera Parents,

I’m so excited for the opportunity to see great opera with your students! Our second opera for this year is The Magic Flute on Saturday, Dec. 7. It begins at 11:55 and should be finished by @2:00 p.m. I will not be attending with the students for this one as I have a funeral to attend, however, our strings teacher Mr. Rogers will be chaperoning the students.    

Here is the list of students whose parents will drive and meet at the theater no later than 11:40:
Soren Scott			Macie Lenhoff			Harper Ross
Chloe Koehlmoos		Camden Scribner		Graham Wilkinson

WE COULD USE ONE MORE DRIVER AS THERE ARE SIX STUDENTS WHO NEED A RIDE.  PLEASE LOOK AT THE LIST BELOW TO SEE IF THERE IS SOMEONE YOU WOULD BE WILLING TO TAKE WITH YOU.

The following parent has volunteered to drive a carpool:
Mrs. Holbert (can take 5)	whitley03@msn.com

The following students have permission to ride in a carpool and can contact the driver listed above:
Jacie Emmons			Gus Rose			Hazel Ockander
Ella Buckendahl		Aidan O’Connell		Isabella Nielsen

The following parents have expressed interest in attending with us (I should have extra tickets for you)
Mr. & Mrs. Scott
		
Those carpooling from Wysong will need to leave school around 11:00 a.m. to get parked downtown and get to the Ross Theater. Please arrive at the front circle drive at school a few minutes prior to 11:00.  The theater is on the corner of Q Street and N. 13th, east of the Lied Center.  I would suggest parking in one of the parking garages to avoid a ticket if you are staying.
					
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students may bring money for a snack and drink to eat quietly during the opera and I will have tickets available at the theater.  If you have questions or concerns or see that I have done something incorrectly in the information above, please email me at jbush@lps.org.  Otherwise, Mr. Rogers will see everyone at the Ross on Dec. 7. Thank you so much for your help!
Judy Bush
General Music Specialist

